
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/9/2014 4:31:20 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Line 109 

Paul - we are making outreach to the Woodside customer who has complained about 
our environmental issues on line 109. However, we haven't resumed work pending 
your ok on the permitting issues. Do you have any idea when that will happen ? 
Thanks./ 
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